
Christina Stacey - Re: Sign Permit #3007 - Woodford F & B 

Hi Christina,

There are existing lag bolt taps directly into the I Beam which are the mount points for the existing 
signage that hangs in the same place. We will be utilizing those same taps to affix the mount points of 
the steel reinforced raceway that the actual Neon is affixed to.

Thanks for your time & attention; let me know if you need more info.
Best,
-birch

On Thu, Jan 14, 2016 at 3:14 PM, Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
Hi Birch,
One question on your sign permit application, you state that the neon sign in front will be "directly affixed" to 
the I-beam, do you have any information on exactly what they will use to attach it?
Thanks,
Chris
Christina Stacey
Zoning Specialist - Inspections Division
City of Portland
389 Congress St.
Portland, ME 04101
(207) 874-8695
cstacey@portlandmaine.gov

--
Birch Shambaugh
Woodford F&B
660 Forest Ave.
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